
The City of Madelia wishes all students,
teachers, staff, and families a wonderful start
to the new school year. Back-to-school
season is always an exciting time for our
community—full of new opportunities,
friendships, and growth.

As part of our efforts to keep students safe,
the City has installed new No Parking signs
on Buck Ave S near Madelia High School.
These changes are intended to ease
congestion and improve traffic flow during
drop-off and pick-up times, helping create a
safer environment for students and families.

Thank you for doing your part to keep our
school zones safe. Let’s make it a great year
in Madelia!

The City of Madelia and the University of Minnesota are 
gathering input to shape the future of Watona Park and the 
riverfront. Complete the short, anonymous survey by August 31, 2025 for a chance
to win local gift cards!
Find the survey at www.madeliamn.com/watona-park-master-plan.
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Share Your Ideas for the Future of Watona Park

Welcome Back to School!

Center Ave Reconstruction Continues
During the week of Sept 2-5 (weather pending), crews are projecting to set up the
temporary sewer bypass which will affect True Value, the Insurance Center and
Enterprise. While the bypass is set up, expect traffic to be affected in the area.

Sign up for regular updates directly to your email inbox on our website at
www.madeliamn.com/centeravenue-reconstruction-project/.

http://www.madeliamn.com/watona-park-master-plan


9/1: City Hall Closed
9/8: City Council

9/22: City Council and EDA

September Calendar
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Madelia Lanes has announced plans to close at the
end of the year. While we are saddened by this news,
we are deeply grateful for the many memories they’ve
given our community over the years. We encourage
everyone to come out, enjoy a game or two, and show
your support during their final months of operation.

Madelia Business Roundup

Embrace Wellness will be opening their new studio at 5 W
Main St. Keep an eye out for a grand opening and check out all
the great events going on until then on their Facebook page.

A new massage option has opened up inside Tressa Veona
Salon.  Meet Massage by Jesus Rico Nieto! He specializes in
professional massage therapy focused on pain relief,
relaxation, and recovery. Welcome to Madelia!

Minnesota Paid Leave Program Starts January 1st
Attention business owners: the new Paid Leave program is coming, and now is
the time to get prepared. Review key requirements, responsibilities, and
upcoming deadlines at mn.gov/deed/paidleave/employers/.

Moore Hope Mental Health is opening
soon on Main St! Call Rebecca at 507-
621-4654 to get started. 

We’re excited to announce that a brand new in-home daycare
opened earlier this month! Welcome to Riverview Daycare! Call or
text 952-465-5960 to set up care.




